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As anyone practising in youth courts knows, they differ in many ways from
the adult court. To help support solicitors, we’ve recently updated our
resources and launched a good practice guide for those working with
children and young people.

Join our webinar to find out about:

¢ what good practice looks like
e how our guide could help you in your youth court work
¢ helpful tips for working with children in the youth justice system

e meeting your continuing competence obligations/learning and development
needs

e what sector experts are saying.

Resources

¢ Good practice guide for youth court solicitors
[https://www.sra.org.uk/solicitors/resources/continuing-competence/cpd/youth-court-

advocacy/good-practice-guide/]

¢ Youth court advocacy resources

[https://www.sra.org.uk/solicitors/resources/continuing-competence/cpd/youth-court-advocacy/]

¢ Continuing competence [https://www.sra.org.uk/solicitors/resources/continuing-

competence/cpd/continuing-competence/]
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